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Committee Referrals – Standing Policy Committee on 
Environment, Utilities and Corporate Services 
 

Recommendation 
That the item identified for removal from the referral list be approved. 

 
Topic and Purpose 
The purpose of this report is to update the Standing Policy Committee on Environment, 
Utilities & Corporate Services on its list of referrals and to recommend removal of one 
item. 
 
Report Highlights 
1. The City Clerk’s Office maintains lists of referrals before City Council and its 

Committees. 
2. As matters are dealt with or reported on, items are removed from the lists. 
3. In order to resolve some older referrals that may not require a full report, the 

Administration has provided in this report its rationale for why each item could be 
considered resolved or no longer relevant.  If Committee agrees, the matters will 
be removed from the list. 

 
Strategic Goals 
This report supports the Strategic Goal of Continuous Improvement as it promotes 
transparency and supports City Council in providing good governance. 
 
Report 
Administration has undertaken a review of referrals for the Standing Policy Committee 
on Environment, Utilities and Corporate Services (Attachment 1).  The list contains the 
subject matter, date of meeting, the Department the matter was referred to, resolution 
(or portion of) that was referred and the current status of each item, as provided by 
Administration.  Administration is recommending that the following item on the list be 
removed.  Rationale for removal is also included. 
 
Saskatoon Indigenous Accord - Strengthening Relationships between the City of 
Saskatoon and Urban Indigenous Peoples (February 18, 2016) 
City Administration met with Aboriginal Affairs Coalition of Saskatchewan (AACS) in 
2016.  Through this meeting, it was determined that the AACS represents a very limited 
cross-section of the aboriginal community, and that as a municipal government we need 
to represent all the urban aboriginal citizens. We need to recognize all aboriginal 
organizations and the jurisdictional mandates of their memberships. Administration has 
advised AACS to approach provincially mandated organizations regarding their request 
for an accord. 
 
Options to the Recommendation 
Committee may choose not to remove this item from the list. 
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Other Consideration/Implications 
There are no communications, policy, financial, environmental, CPTED or privacy 
implications. 
 
Due Date for Follow-up and/or Project Completion 
Updated lists will be provided to Committee approximately every six months (January 
and June). 
 
Public Notice 
Public Notice pursuant to Section 3 of Policy No. C01-021, Public Notice Policy, is not 
required. 
 
Attachment 
1. List of Referrals – SPC on EUCS (June 11, 2018) 
 
Report Approval 
Written and Approved by: Dan Willems, A/General Manager, Corporate Performance 

Dept. 
Joanne Sproule, City Clerk 
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